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SR 44 (Gulf to Lake Hwy) Repaving from Norvell Bryant Hwy to west of N Lopp Point
432582-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Construction
Limits from Norvell

Bryant Hwy to
west of N. Lopp
Point

Project Start October 14,
2023

Length 2.4 miles
City Crystal River

Lecanto
County Citrus
Road Gulf To Lake

Hwy (Citrus)
SR 44

Construction
Cost

$5.9 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2024

Contractor Superior
Asphalt, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  John McShaffrey
  813-975-6930
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project is milling and resurfacing SR 44 (Gulf to Lake Highway)
between Norvell Bryant Highway and North Lopp Point.

Other work includes safety improvements such as sidewalk
connectivity, sidewalk repairs, curb ramp reconstruction, and
pedestrian lighting installed at signalized intersections. Signing,
pavement markings, and minor drainage improvements will also
take place throughout the project area and there will be
signalization upgrades at N Rock Crusher Road.

https://fdottampabay.com/project/760/432582-1-52-01

